
 
Invitation to Tender  

 
Inuvik Town Office Renovations 

Tenders Closes 2:00 p.m. 15 September 2021 
 

Sealed envelopes containing Bids clearly marked “Inuvik Town Office 
Renovations” and addressed to Town of Inuvik, Town Office, 2 Firth Street, 
P.O. Box 1160, Inuvik, NWT, X0E 0T0 shall be received at the offices of the 
Town of Inuvik before 2:00:00 p.m., local time, on September 15, 2021. 
 

 

Electronic copies of the Bid Documents can be obtained by emailing 
kjoseph@inuvik.ca on or after August 31, 2021. 
 
Bids should be accompanied by Bid Security in the amount of ten percent 
(10%) of the Bid Price, payable to the Town of Inuvik.  Failure to provide Bid 
Security will be a factor taken into account when awarding the contract. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Project shall be directed to: 
 

Sanayut Consulting                                        Town of Inuvik 
Mark Hasegawa P.Eng/ or Carol Smith         Kecil Joseph 
P.O. Box 3033                                                    2 Firth Street ,  PO Box 1160 
Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0                                       Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0 
Tel: (403) 328-2686                                            Tel: 867-777-8614 
Email: office@sanayut.com                           Email: kjoseph@inuvik.ca 
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